Eva and Peter Kammel
2601 Cherry Hills Drive
Champaign, I1. 61822

May 30, 2006

Letter of Recommendation for Precision Painting, Chad Ebbert, general managér

To whom it may concern,

Every time we look at our newly painted house we are very happy and satisfied with the
work Chad and his crew has done.

From the very beginning of the project, choosing the right color, to the detailed finishing
every step was done carefully and with ongoing consultation with us, owner of the house.
We especially appreciate the time and effort that was put in by Chad to help us find the
right color. From computer simulated photos to several trial patches Chad guided us
patiently until we found the perfect color!

His crew was always very friendly, careful, and neat. It was no disturbance to have them
working around the house for several days! The prep work was done with care and so the
painting/staining and cleanup.

Chad always stayed in contact with us in case there were questions or concerns. His
enthusiastic but also professional work attitude made us feel comfortable but also assured
that the work was done efficiently.

We can highly recommend Precision Painting.

With best regards,
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Eva and Peter Kammel




